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Dear parent/ guardians,

Special greetings from Gallant Junior School.
I am thrilled to inform you that the new term is
progressing very well.

Our new learners are now used to the school
environment and its routines.

The new development to let you know is that our lower
primary started this term and learners are progressing
well. We managed to procure computers for Primary
learners to enable them have computer lessons.

I express a remarkable gratitude to the gallant staff and
parents for their tireless effort in supporting our learners.

Let us not tire in nurturing children for generations by
providing a conducive environment for academic
excellence and social responsibility.

Best regards
Jane Ahimbisibwe Ombigo
Principal GJS.

TERM ONE OPENING

Hands-on Learning: Unlocking Young Minds

Research shows that children learn best
through practical experiences. 

At our Nursery, we embrace this approach,
encouraging youngsters to explore and
discover through touch, imitation, and role-
playing. 

By engaging their scenes, children develop
cognitive skills, creativity, and social abilities. 

This hands-on method makes learning fun
and interactive, sparking curiosity and
enthusiasm. As Teachers, we witness the
magic of practical learning, watching our
little ones grow into confident, curious, and
creative individuals.
Message from Teacher Noeline( Nursery section)

All events this Term One.

END OF TERM ONE/ WHITE PARTY - 17   APRIL
2025

TH

ASH WEDNESDAY CLASS PROJECTS

SPORTS DAY

PREFECT BODY 2025

INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGY(ICT)

In Gallant, we have dedicated, devoted and
loving teachers. 

Our educational philosophy is to create a
learning environment that is fun and exciting. 

Our goal is to go far beyond teaching aiming at
inspiring our children to want to learn more
about themselves and the world around them.
Message from Teacher Marion( Primary section)

Registration for nursery to lower
Primary(P.1-P.3) for 2026 is

ongoing

Ash Wednesday is a day
in the christian calendar,
marking the beginning of
the Lenten season.  

ICT refers to the use of
technology to manage,
process, and
communicate information.
This subject was
introduced this year. 

Congratulations to Our
Sports Day Winners! We
would like to extend our
warmest congratulations
to all the winners of our
recent Sports Day event.

Foundation class,
learning the First Aid Kit
Basics. HEAD PREFECT AND TIME KEEPER



WE KNOW WHAT CHILDREN WANT!

WE KNOW WHAT PARENTS WANT!

You want to have fun as you learn.

You want to have teachers that help
you thrive and succeed.

You ask for swimming, art, crafts and
computer lessons.

You want lots of exciting books and
games to enjoy at school.

You want a safe environment for your
children to grow and develop.

You want your child to love and enjoy
school.

You want the right care and education
for your little one.

You want your child to be nurtured for a
better generation.

FOR MORE INFO. VISIT: 
@gallant_junior_school 

gallantjuniorschool.com 

info@gallantjuniorschool.com 

 @gallantjuniorschool 


